
Clonturk Community College 

Board of Management 

 

 

 

Meeting Date:  14th September2023 

 

 

Agreed Report of meeting held for the Board of Management  

 

Clonturk Community College 

 

Hybrid Meeting – In person / over ZOOM 

 

 
 

Agreed Report The BOM want to congratulate the students of the LC 

class of 2023. The BOM wish them the very best with 

their chosen pathways. 

The BOM want to thank the Guidance team for their 

support to the students in the school and welcome 

future presentations from the team. 

The BOM want to thank the PGTA for their work in 

supporting the school community. The BOM wish the 

PGTA the very best of luck with their upcoming AGM 

and hope to collaborate together over the coming 

year. 

The BOM  want to wish the SEN / SNA team the best 

of luck in the upcoming Exceptional Review with the 

school SENO. 

The BOM look forward to the SSE presentation on the 

prior year and to understand the schools focus for the 

upcoming academic year.  

The BOM again want to raise concerns over the 

students and staff Health and Safety accessing the 

school site (narrow entrance, no footpath for students 

with bikes / wheelchair users entering site, cars 

crossing cycle track to enter school site etc). In 
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addition concerns are still held regarding the 

openness of the school site along with the road that 

cuts the campus in half. They would like this noted 

with CDETB. 

The BOM are delighted to see the BuildCLonturk 

campaign relaunced. Together with the PGTA the 

hope to support the school obtaining its permanent 

home.  

The BOM agreed to review the Admission Policy for 

the school by way of stakeholder input during the 

2023 2024 academic year. 

The Admission Policy and Admission Notice was 

ratified. 

In addition a number of polices were adopted by the 

BOM: 

Intimate Care Policy 

Subject Choice Policy 

Inclusion for Learning Policy 

Next Meeting: November 7th 2023 5.30pm in the 

school 

 


